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    From: Sara Roediger, Director 
 To: Planning Commission 
 Date: February 10, 2021 
 Re: Request for Appointment of Two Representatives to the CIP Policy Team. 
 
 
The 2022-2027 Capital Improvement Plan request for projects is underway.  The CIP Policy Team will be 
meeting in March 2021 to discuss the projects, and each year, two representatives from the Planning 
Commission are appointed to the Team.  Below is a motion for consideration. 
 
 
MOTION by ___________, seconded by ____________, the Rochester Hills Planning Commission hereby 
appoints _______________ and _________________ to serve on the CIP Policy Team for the 2022-2027 
Capital Improvement Plan. 
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